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Dates For Your Calendar 

Fri 21 June KA Assembly 

Mon 24 June K-6 Fire Safety Talk 

Thurs 27 June 1/2P Oolong Visit 

Fri 28 June SRPSSA Athletics Carnival 

Week 10 Naidoc Week  (Wed 3 July - Mural unveiling) 

Tues 2 July PSSA Netball Knockout 

Thurs 4  July Tony Lockett Shield 

Fri 5 July KCN Assembly  

 

Happenings at HPS 

Term 2 is flying and we are celebrating the many successes of our students. Yesterday Tyler        

Farnsworth, Maddie Merritt, Jett Murphy and Harry Thompson competed in the 2019 Multicultural 

Public Speaking finals at Corowa. All  students spoke very well, Jett received a Highly            

Commended and Tyler received a High Distinction. Well done to all students. 

Miss Moyle and Mrs Just ran a sports assembly last week to congratulate students on their efforts 

at the 2019 Athletics Carnival that was held earlier in the term.  34 Students will now move onto 

the next level and participate in the SR Athletics Carnival on Friday 28 June. All permission notes 

have been handed out and need to be returned to school by Monday 24 June. Any questions 

please see Miss Moyle and Mrs Just.  

Congratulations to our age champions  

Junior Boys- Jed Kohn 

Junior Girls- Ella McDonell 

11 Years Girls- Lily McDonald 

11 Years Boys- Harrison Tindall 

Senior Girls- Aleisha Carroll and Audrey Hogan 

Senior Boys- Baxter Hamilton 

Congratulations to our HPS netball team. They played Holbrook yesterday. All of the girls played 

well, showed good sportsmanship and came away with a win. Thank you to Mrs Parsci for 

coaching and Mrs McCormack for umpiring. The next round will be held at Berrigan Netball 

courts on Tuesday 2 July. 
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Cooking with 3/4C 

Today for lunch 3/4C were making two types of pumpkin soup, one was with sweet potatoes 

and the other one was with normal potatoes. I had to cut the sweet potato, dice the carrot and 

cut the pumpkin.  

I had to dice the onion and watch the soup while it was boiling 

By Jonty Hoskin and Nate Gray   

Today in cooking we cooked sweet potato and 

pumpkin soup .We also made normal pumpkin soup. 

In our groups people had to stir, cut, peel, dice and 

cube the veges. It was nice to have warm soup on a 

cold day. 

By Mia Beardall and Charlotte Chant 
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Netball 
 

On Tuesday the 18th of June, 8 girls represented Howlong Public School in the Netball PSSA 

Knockouts. We played against Holbrook Pubic School down at the Howlong Netball Courts. The 

girls played an awesome and close game and managed to come home with a 3 goal win! 

Thank you to Mrs McCormack for umpiring us on the day and Thankyou to Mrs Parsci for   

coaching us. 

 

By Lily K and Audrey H. 

 

Public Speaking  

On the 19th of June I travelled to Corowa to participate in district public speaking event. I did 

very well and placed 2nd overall. I am very proud of my effort and I hope to go there again next 

year. 

By Jett Murphy 3/4B 
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Riverina Cross Country 
On Thursday the 13th of June 11 students including myself competed in the Riverina Cross 

Country school championship. We raced at the Gundagai race course. We had to get 

ready for the two hour drive  ahead of us. Once we got there we walked the course,  

collected our tops and waited to be marshalled. It was cold and only a bit of sun 

peaked through. The course was wet and lumpy. We ran off road and near the end we 

ran on the race course. Everyone tried their best and represented our school with pride. I 

came 4th and made it through to state at Eastern Creek Sydney on the 26th of July. I’m 

excited about the opportunity. 

By Ella McDonell 3/4B.    

Our representatives; Ruby Ballintine, Lachlan Bottrell, 

Baxter Hamilton, Ella McDonell, Asha Franks, Aleisha 

Carroll, Oliver Just, Gus Cameron, Jett Murphy and 

Jonty Hoskin. 
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Bee Bots and Blue Bots with 3/4M  

Using the ipads we made the blue-bots  

reverse into the balloon and popped it. 

By Toby L. 

 

They are really fun. We did five tasks with the Bots.  

My favourite task was popping the balloon with the  

Blue-bots. 

By Beau W. 

My favourite task was the obstacle course 

where we had to pop the balloon. We used 

the ipads to move the Blue-bots. 

By Violet R. 

We did a spelling activity where we had to 

spell two words with the Bee-bots. 

By Tahlia G 
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CANTEEN  ROSTER 

21 June Fiona Ballintine 

28 June Jo Merritt 

5 July Regan Lions & 

Carley Alchin 

 

 

Reminder if your child/children have 

overdue library books please return 

them ASAP. 

We currently have a lot of overdue 

library books, your assistance in this 

matter is greatly appreciated. 
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        Finance News 

Thank you to everyone who has paid their voluntary school contributions $40 for first child, $20 for siblings.   

These voluntary school contributions go towards resources for our students to improve their learning.  

Stage 2 – Borambola Sport & Recreation Excursion in Week 6, Term 3.  Payments can be made in full, 

weekly or fortnightly. 

Stage 3 – Echuca/Bendigo/Ballarat Excursion in Week 9, Term 3.   

Payments can be made in full, weekly or fortnightly.  

Reminder advanced payments can be made at any time for any upcoming activities/excursions.  These 

advanced payments will stay as a credit against your child until the activitiy is invoiced and the      

permission note has been signed and returned by parent/carer. 

All school payments can be paid at the office by cash, cheque, EFTPOS or Parent Online Payment (POP) 

on our webpage. 

Please note:  Canteen orders, P&C Uniform, P&C membership can only be paid at the canteen with cash 

or EFPTOS. 

You are invited to HPC’s Come and Try Day.  
Sunday July 21st, 2019 

 

Do you have a young member of your family who would love to ride their horse with other like-minded 

children?  Howlong Pony Club provides a safe, positive, friendly and encouraging atmosphere for children 

to learn to ride their ponies.  

Thank you to everyone who have bought in their stickers.  Tuesday 25 June 

is the end date for collection. As our collection box is no longer at the     

Albury store you can drop your stickers directly to the school. Thank you :) 
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